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For Deborah Anderson, MD, FAAP,  
working in health care was practically a 
family business, so she knew at an early 
age that it was the career for her. 

“My father was a physician and my 
mother was a nurse,” Anderson said. “I 
saw how they were able to serve others 
through their work, and I wanted to do 
the same.”

Inspired by her parents, Anderson went 
on to receive her medical degree from the 
University of Nebraska Medical Center in 
Omaha and did her pediatrics residency at 
Children’s Hospital of Wisconsin in Milwau-
kee, WI. After completing her residency in 
1997, Anderson moved to Columbus with 
her husband, Dr. Kip Anderson, and joined 
CCH Pediatrics. 

Anderson would go on to work in pediatrics 
in Columbus for more than 20 years. She 
sold her part of the CCH Pediatrics practice 
in 2015 when her son was seriously ill and 
four years into his battle with cancer, but 
she continued to work at CCH Pediatrics 
part-time until 2020. (Her son is currently 
healthy and three years off treatment.) 

In February 2020, Anderson became the 
physician director of the Columbus Com-
munity Hospital Concussion Management 
Clinic. She took over the position from Dr. 
Robert Miller who she had been working 
with since December 2019. 
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As physician director in the clinic, Anderson 
evaluates and treats concussions in  
pediatric patients less than 19 years of 
age. In an outpatient setting, Anderson 
sees patients who are newly concussed or 
patients who need follow-up evaluations 
until they are cleared for sports  
participation or other activities. 

“Much of the time I spend with a patient 
is spent in educating the patient and their 
family,” Anderson said. “Education is key 
where concussions are concerned, as the 
patient, family, and school are all active 
players in the recovery process.”

As a pediatrician, Anderson said she had 
seen the evolution of the evaluation and 
treatment of concussion, and she had been 
impressed with how CCH had responded to 
the change. 

“When the medical climate changed 
regarding the treatment of concussions, 
CCH recognized early on the need for a 
dedicated concussion clinic,” she said. 
“CCH has put in place a rehabilitation 
team consisting of physical therapists, 
occupational therapists and speech 
therapists who have the most up-to-date 
expertise and equipment to treat patients 
needing their services.”

In her role as physician director of the 
Columbus Concussion Management Clinic, 
Anderson also works closely with local 

athletic trainers who are well versed in con-
cussion management, as well as the staff of 
the Columbus Orthopedic & Sports Medicine 
Clinic where the Concussion Management 
Clinic is held. 

Along with her work with the Columbus 
Concussion Management Clinic, Anderson 
also volunteers her time to teach neonatal 
resuscitation at CCH. 

From her volunteering to her career in 
pediatrics now concussion management, 
Anderson has been able to work in a several 
different areas and this variety is one of 
the things she appreciates the most about 
health care. 

“For anyone interested in a career in 
health care, just know that you will never 
be bored with your work, and you will have 
endless opportunities to help others and 
make a positive difference in the lives of 
those you come across,” she said. 

For more information on Anderson or the 
Columbus Concussion Management Clinic, 
visit www.columbushosp.org. 
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